Alder Hey Children’s NHS

NHS Foundation Trust

Reference FOIAH2425/312

Number:

From: Press/Media

Date: 10 September 2024

Subject: Royal College Reviews from April 2020 to Present Day

Q1 Since April 2020, have you commissioned or received any Royal College invited reviews

A1

into your services? Please list service involved, Royal College involved, date
commissioned and date delivered.

For each of the reviews

a) Were any patient safety issues raised by the invited review?

b) If so, did you inform your regulator/s? Which ones and when?

c) If patient safety issue was identified, was this discussed by the board, either in public
or private? When was this and can you include a link to the relevant board papers?

d) If a patient safety issue was identified, did you publish a summary of the report — its
conclusions, recommendations, terms of reference and actions taken by you? Please
include a link showing where it can be seen.

e) If a patient safety issue was identified, did you exercise duty of candour to those
patients affected? How many and when were they contacted?

Please attach all invited reviews commissioned or received since April 2020. We
appreciate certain details which identify individuals may need to be redacted. However,
please state what exemption you are planning to use if you do not send reports.

Information exempt under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 -
‘Information reasonably accessible to the applicant by other means’.

This information is available on our website, it can be found in our 2023/24 Disclosure
Log, please see FOI Request Ref: 173:

https://www.alderhey.nhs.uk/about/foi/disclosure-logs/

There have been no further reviews.
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